
  

 

The Harris Happenings 
 

 

 

Do not be anxious about anything, but in everything by prayer and supplication 
with thanksgiving let your requests be made known to God. And the peace of 

God, which surpasses all understanding, will guard your hearts and your minds 
in Christ Jesus. 

                                                             Philippians 4:6-7  
 

 

  

July 27, 2020  

Today marks the 11 yr. anniversary for our family, from the time we 

first came to Kenya. It has been a special day of celebrating God’s 

faithfulness and goodness to our family over ALL of these years. We 

have always received provision from His hand, and protection from 

His wing...and He has never hid His face from us. We want to thank 

YOU too, for your faithfulness to the Lord and HIS work, and your love 

and support of our family. May God bless you too, as you are such a 

blessing to us!  

  

  



We want to give you a brief update of how things are unfolding on our 

end:  

The president (of Kenya) addressed the nation today to announce how 

things have progressed over the 21 day trial period set in place, in 

order to determine the way forward for the people of Kenya. If we are 

understanding everything correctly, it looks like the borders will 

remain open...and we will in fact be able to fly out of Kenya on August 

3rd ✈️ This only leaves 6 remaining days before we will fly! Please 

pray for our family and ALL that this entails in the next week 🙏🏼 

Specific prayer requests: 

*That we will be able to have the tests for Covid 19 done at a qualified 

place for a reasonable rate, and a workable time/date  

*That we will all test negative for the Covid test  

*For our various transportation and timing plans to pan out as hoped 

and prayed for.  

*For travel mercies: by bus, by plane, and by car.  

*For health, safety and protection throughout all of our travels, for our 

whole family: from and for everything, but especially against Corona 

virus. (We know the Lord is sovereign and in control: and we are trying 

to “cast all our cares upon Him-knowing that He cares for us.”  

*For our hearts as we say our last “good-byes” to special people, places, 

and memories and process it all.  



 

*That we would honor the Lord and others as we aim to appreciate the 

blessing others are and have been in our lives here in Kenya. That we 

would be able to “end” (or) “leave well.”  

*And of course for peace, patience, love, and an extra BIG measure of 

grace for one another, and ourselves through it all: packing, prepping, 

planning, leaving, and letting go.  

  

Thank you SO very much for all of your care and prayers for our 

family! It means so much to us to know that we are being remembered 

and lifted up before the Lord, by others. We thank God for the gift of 

YOU in our lives! May God bless you!  

Love in Christ, 

Brad and Ellie Harris 

 

 

 

  



 

 


